BOOSTER CLUB

Kohler School District

Regular Board Meeting Minutes

Monday, August 12, 2013
Mr. Maggi called the meeting to order at 5:34 pm in the Kohler Library.
Present:



President
Matt Maggi

Vice President

Lisa Gartman
Secretary 
Rick Ertel

Treasurer
Doug Bochinni
Athletic Director
Steve Porter

Member at Large

Joni Stefanczyk

Jen Kelm

Sonia Egbert

Approval of Meeting Minutes
Moved by Mr. Maggi, seconded by Mr. Ertel, to approve May 6, 2013 Meeting Minutes.  Vote was taken. Motion carried unanimously.

Treasurer’s Report
Moved by Mr. Porter, seconded by Mr. Maggi to approve Treasurer’s report. Vote was taken. Motion carried unanimously.
Request for KABC Funding History
Some parents expressed a concern in regards to keeping fairness between girls and boys sports.  They asked to see how we disbursed funds for the last five years.  Mr. Ertel will put together a history of funds and provide them at the September meeting.  It was also discussed that the Executive Board will bring feedback in regards to future funds.
Golf Outing
Mr. Ertel reported as of to date the outing brought in approximately $3200 with $300 still outstanding.
Concessions and Pepsi Update
Mrs. Bochinni will continue to shop for the booster club.  Mrs. Gartman agreed to create the sign up, and Mr. Porter, Mrs. Stefanczyk, Mrs. Kelm, and Mrs. Egbert agreed to help with getting people to sign up.  
Mr. Bochinni presented that Lakeshore Pepsi and Flipse will deliver. This will aid Mrs. Bochinni in keeping the stands stocked.

Sports Poster

Mr. Bochinni spoke on Mr. Daun behalf.  Mr. Daun propose that he would guarantee $2000 a year for the poster.  He also suggested that we might want to sell discount cards as a fundraiser through his company.  He also said he would provide us fun tickets that we could use on special nights.


Role of AD in Accepting Funds

Mr. Bochinni expressed concerns about how to disburse funds.  He would like to have a 3-5 step process to disburse funds and a timing of when requests are made. Mr. Bochinni also expressed that the School Board will now be accepting funds on an annual basis.
Homecoming
Mr. Bochinni informed us that homecoming will be September 20th. The club will have their annual brat fry.  This will be discussed more at the September meeting.

Issues and Discussion 
Mr. Maggi agreed to talk at the Freshman and New parents sport meeting at the Sneak Peak on August 28th.

At 7:39 pm moved by Mr. Porter, seconded by Mrs. Stefanczyk, to adjourn the meeting. Vote was taken. Motion carried unanimously.  

Next meeting date is Tuesday, September 3, 2013 at 6:00pm in the library.
Respectfully submitted by:

Lisa Gartman
Secretary
